Date: 09/08/2023 (World Tribal Day)

Request to Parents
Dear Parents,
Jay Hind!

We would like to inform you that our school non-teaching staff members are embarking on a day-long excursion to Ahwa
Dang on Saturday. On this day, as a gesture of compassion, we will be distributing toys and packets of rice and lentils to
the underprivileged tribal children in the area.

We kindly request you to contribute any toys that are no longer being used by your children and are in good condition.
Additionally, we encourage you to send packets of rice or lentils by Friday morning at 10 AM. These contributions will be
distributed to the underprivileged tribal children on Saturday. Please refrain from sending any items after Friday.

Your support and generosity will undoubtedly bring smiles to the faces of these young children and make their day
memorable. Let us come together to create a positive impact on their lives.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Warm regards,

Principal, Freedom Valley School.
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